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This week in Ladybirds Class we…… 

▪ Listened to the story of the ’Hungry Caterpillar’ and played a 

memory game to see if we could remember everything he had eaten. 

 

▪ We made salt dough gifts for our family.  

 

▪ We looked at how to brush and look after our teeth 

 

▪ We played soundtracks matching different sounds to the correct 

pictures 

Next week in Ladybirds Class we will be ….. 

▪ Gardening - digging up the weeds in our vegetable patch & planting  

new seeds      

   

▪ Looking at the story of ’The Three Little Pigs’ and using props to  

retell the story    

   

▪ Making salt dough numbers and shapes   

 

▪ Looking at different transport we would find on land, sea  or in the 

sky                                                          

Home learning… 

▪ Go for a walk and look at different types of transport, can you spot a 

car/van/lorry ?  

▪ What colour cars can you see & can you count them? How many red / 

blue cars are on your street ?  
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Important Notices and Reminders 

Thursday 2nd March is World book day.  

We would like to invite the children to come into nursery dressed in       

 either their pyjamas or as a character from their favourite book 

 

 
 


